Credit Union 1 cu1.com/fafcu

Dear

Welcome to Credit Union 1! At a special membership meeting held on April 2, 2024, the membership of Financial Access Federal Credit Union (FAFCU) confirmed the FAFCU Board's plan to merge with Credit Union 1 (CU1). We are excited about this partnership and the ability to offer you expanded products and services, as well as a modern digital banking platform. The legal merger date will be at the close of business on May 31, 2024.

As a result of the merger, a conversion and consolidation of FAFCU and CU1's core processing systems will take place August 31, 2024. You will continue to use your Financial Access Federal Credit Union accounts as normal through August 30, 2024. Prior to that date, we will send you detailed information by mail explaining the conversion process and how this will impact your membership and access to your accounts.



To stay up to date, visit **cu1.com/fafcu**, which will serve as your headquarters for the latest merger-related information. This site will be updated throughout the conversion process, so you will always have access to the most relevant, timely information.

As we welcome Financial Access Federal Credit Union to Credit Union 1, we are committed to providing premium service and developing lifelong banking relationships with each of our members.

Sincerely,

Todd R. Gunderson CEO/President